Muskogee County Genealogical Society

Board Meeting Agenda

18 February 2014

Present: Mary Downing, Barbara Downs, Bill Bailey, Sue Tolbert, Alissa Hill, Jere Harris, Nancy Calhoun and Melanie Mayer
Call To Order---Meeting was called to order by President Alisa Gage-Hill at 5:40

Approval of Prior Minutes—Minutes of 16 Dec 2013 was read. Approval of minutes amended was moved by Barbara Downs and seconded by Bill Bailey.
Barbara asked if it is possible to use Paypal to pay for research fees. Sue said yes, the person can go to their Paypal site and put the Society as the payee.

Mary reported the DNA raffle sales so far is about $190.

Barbara reported research has been very slow. Nancy C. Mentioned that Mary had helped a researcher on Susie Cobb research who was an Opera Singer. Mary said the Cherokee Nation had assisted on this research also. Barbara mentioned using the Fulton Postcards has lots of NY newspapers.

Publications: Alissa said be sure to send info for the Quarterly to Nancy Lasater.

Education:

Nancy Calhoun has some information on future speakers. This will be covered later.
Public Relations:

Jere will try to send another message to the newspaper about the Society Meeting. Sue said to send it to the “features” e-mail at the Phoenix.

Audit Committee: 

Barbara and Collotta will look at the records at the next meeting since Collotta is absent tonight.

Old Business:

2014 Speakers and Programs:

27 March—Judge Norman Thygesen will give presentation on his trip to Denmark

April Meeting – suggested to change to Saturday, 26th April, have mini “How-Tos” with a Brunch. Suggestions for “How-Tos” were, Like & Share on Facebook, Society’s website, Flip-Pal demo, How to read Quarterly and Newsletter online, etc.
Nancy C. told of a NW Arkansas conference on Saturday, 19 April 2014.
Nancy will see if she can get one of the meeting rooms for 26th June

Barbara suggested having a Webinar or DVD for the May Meeting.

Cyndi Howell will be the speaker at Benton, AR on 8 March 2014. We have 
tentatively scheduled a Lock-IN at the Library on Saturday, 28th June 2014.

Nancy C. will ask Jim (who owns the Books & Antiques store) to be speaker on 22 May 2014. She showed the Board the books she has purchased for the Genealogy collection from the Society Money donation. Alissa wants to purchase some DVD from Legacy and wants us to give input on which ones to get.

Discussion was held about changing the Password on the Members ONLY section of the website. No final decision was made.

Bill Bailey asked about the possibility of having a Lifetime Membership for Society Members. He suggested discussing it at a Society Meeting.

Alissa will send Barbara a President’s Corner article for the Newsletter. Nancy C. will send her a list of the new books she has purchased.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

